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Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Re: Blowers Green Primary Headteacher’s New Role  

 

I am absolutely delighted that Blowers Green Primary joined Dudley Academies Trust in 

February 2020. As an outstanding school, Blowers Green Primary will play an important 

role in shaping the cross phase dimension of our Trust.  
 

As a Trust we are committed to improving the quality of education for all young people in 

the borough. This means that we work in collaboration with Dudley Metropolitan Borough 

Council, Local Authority Schools and other Multi Academy Trusts.  

 

We are now in a position to develop and grow the primary phase of the Trust. As such, I 

am pleased to confirm that Mrs Sehmbi has a new role and has been appointed as the 

Executive Director of Primary. This role will be integral to sharing best practice and 

improving education for our young people. In this capacity Mrs Sehmbi will still retain her 

role as the Headteacher of Blowers Green Primary and we will ensure that this school 

maintains its outstanding provision. 

 

Please see below some words from Pat Hazlehurt, Chair of the Local Advisory Committee 

(Governance team) at Blowers Green Primary:  

 

“As you know it has always been our hope that Dudley Academies Trust will grow as other Primary 

Schools join. Mrs Sehmbi will be out of school for a number of days over the next few weeks and 

months in order to do some preparatory work with the Trust.  This short message is to let you know 

that Mrs Sehmbi will do this with the title of 'Executive Director of Primary'. 

  

Mrs Sehmbi is still our Head teacher and this will in no way affect how our school runs or the 

quality of learning for our children. We will continue to be the brilliant Blowers Green team!” 

 

May I take this opportunity to congratulate Mrs Sehmbi on her new role as Executive 

Director of Primary.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Jo Higgins 

Chief Executive  


